
DECATUR TOWNSHIP 
 

 The regular meeting of the Decatur Township Board was held on Thursday, January 14, 2021.  All 
trustees were present and there were 3 guests. 
  
 The minutes from the December 10, 2020 regular meeting were reviewed and motion to approve 
them was made by Katelin Makay and supported by Matt Kusmack.  Vote, all yes. 
 
 The minutes from the December 31, 2020 special meeting were reviewed and a motion to approve 
them was made by Thomas Stull and supported by Katelin Makay. Vote, all yes.  
  
 The Clerk received correspondence that the township was chosen to participate in a Risk Limiting 
Audit for the November election to be completed by January 20th at 5:00pm.  
 

The Clerk submitted a listing of current bills and motion to approve them for payment was made 
by Matt Kusmack and supported by Thomas Stull.  Vote, all yes. 
 
 The Treasurer submitted her December reports, and they were reviewed and motion to accept them 
was made by Katie Hartwell and supported by Kevin Kusmack.  Vote, all yes. 
 
 The Supervisor gave his report, which included an update from the fire board.   
 
 The County Commissioner’s report included changes made to the jail to maintain safety and 
security for prisoner visitations and consultations, a new appointee to the Road Commission, and an update 
on COVID-19 vaccines offered by the Health Department.  
 

There were no reports from Zoning Administrator or Senior Activities.    
 
 Van Buren Sheriff Department report was given and there were no questions. 
 
 The Supervisor presented the recommendations for road improvement projects that will be 
presented to the Road Commission for their review.  
   
 With no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:13 p.m. 
 
       ______________________________ 
       Katie Hartwell, Township Clerk 
 


